






















I am particularly concerned about noise nuisance.
The premises are effectively a wooden structure used as a cricket changing room and as 
such totally unsuited to the sale of alcohol and live music. There is no provision for car 
parking which will lead to congestion on an already crowded High Street.
The nearby Pax public house is a matter of yards away and could easily handle social 
requests. Its viability would be threatened if the licence is granted. 
I therefore object to this licence being granted.

Kind regards 





























I understand this application requests 365 days a year permission to sell alcohol. This is 
totally unnecessary. The playing season is normally April to September. The fear 
locally is that the club facilities could be let out for other events throughout the year. 
The application requests 11am-11.30pm. This would create noise at night, with no 
warning and would be totally unacceptable. 

The club currently holds BBQ's etc fundraising events during the season - it's fine 
hearing them all enjoying themselves. I am not a killjoy!! 

Kind regards 























 

 

 

  

 

 

 












